Federal Communications Commission
Washington, D.C. 20554

July 20, 2018

Miranda Davis
Controller, Treasurer & HR Director
Holston Valley Broadcasting Corporation

Re:  WKPT(AM), Kingsport, TN (Fac. ID# 27495)
WTFM(FM), Kingsport, TN (Fac. [D# 27489)
WKPT-TV, Kingsport, TN (Fac. ID# 27504)
WKTP(AM), Jonesborough, TN (Fac. ID# 27498)
WOPI(AM), Bristol, TN (Fac. ID#31405)

WRZK(FM), Colonial Heights, TN (Fac. ID# 47076)
WVEK-FM, Weber City, VA (Fac. ID# 14721)

WAPK-CD, Kingsport, TN/Bristol, VA (Fac. ID# 77677)
WAPW-CD, Abingdon/Washington, VA (Fac.ID# 77676)
WOPI-CD, Kingsport, TN/ Bristol, VA (Fac. ID# 27490)
WKIN-CD, Weber City, VA/Kingsport, TN (Fac. ID# 27503)
WKPT-CD, Kingsport, TN (Fac. ID# 27502)

WKPZ-CD, Kingsport, TN (Fac. ID# 27501)

Dear Ms. Davis:

We have completed our review of the response of Holston Valley Broadcasting Corporation,
licensee of the above-noted stations, to the February 26, 2018, random audit letter sent to it in
accordance with the provisions of 47 C.F.R. § 73.2080(f)(4) of the Commission’s Equal
Employment Opportunity (EEO) rules. As a result of our review, we find that no further action
is required. In accordance with Section 73.3526(e)(10) of the Commission’s rules for
commercial stations or Section 73.3527(e)(11) for noncommercial stations, the licensee must
place copies of this letter, our audit letter, and its audit response in the stations’ online public
inspection files. The licensee must maintain these materials in the files until the next grant of
the renewal application, by final order, of the license for the station to which the file pertains.

We note that, included in our review of the audit response were stations whose status has
changed. The license was cancelled for Station WAPG-CD, Greenville, TN (Fac. ID# 77678) on
October 1, 2017. In addition, the licenses were assigned for Stations WUKX(AM) and WMEV-
FM, Marion, VA, on January 1, 2017. Consequently, there is no longer a public file for WAPG-
CD, and there is no obligation to include a copy of the audit or response or this letter in the
public files for WUKX{AM) or WMEV-FM because they now have new ownership.



Should you have any questions concerning this matter, you may call the EEO staff at (202) 418-
1450. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Lewis C. Pulley

Assistant Chief, Policy Division

Media Bureau

Federal Communications Commission





